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20 March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we are able to offer your child a place on the ski trip to Sestriere in Italy 

during the February half term next year.  

 

To secure your child’s place on the trip, please make the initial payment of £200 via WisePay (under Trips 

& Visits) by Wednesday 27 March, otherwise your child's place may be withdrawn and offered to another 

student on the waiting list.   

 

May we take this opportunity to reiterate that this payment fully commits your child to the trip and no 

refunds will be given if your child pulls out (except for the usual reasons covered by insurance such as 

illness, injury, etc) and this includes if you or your child choose not to comply with any measures that might 

still be in place due to Covid when we travel (e.g. vaccination and/or testing requirements).  If your child 

subsequently decides not to take part in the visit, you will lose all monies paid to date unless a replacement 

student can be found to fill the place.   

 

The total cost of the trip is £1265 and the payment schedule is as follows: 

 

Payment Amount Due Date 

Deposit £200 Wednesday 27 March 2024 

2nd Payment £270 Friday 31 May 2024 

3rd Payment £265 Friday 28 June 2024 

4th Payment £265 Monday 2 September 2024 

Final Payment £265 Thursday 31 October 2024 

 

A letter will be sent out in September outlining further details about the trip and an Information Evening 

will be held in November for parents/carers.  If you have any specific questions or if you would like to 

discuss any matter concerning the visit, please e-mail b.cummings@parmiters.herts.sch.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr B Cummings 

Ski Trip Organiser 

PARMITER’S SCHOOL SKI TRIP 

Sestriere, Italy 
15 - 22 February 2025 
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